
March 2023 

Dear Current Students of Nagoya University 

NUCT will be replaced by TACT in April 2023  

NUCT (Nagoya University Collaboration and Course Tools), the educational 

learning support system you are currently using, will be reborn as TACT 

(Tokai Academic Combination Tools) in April 2023 as a unified system of 

the Tokai National Higher Education and Research System. The basic 

operation procedures for students will remain unchanged from NUCT, but 

please be aware of the following changes associated with the transition to 

TACT. 

・Please read TACT as appropriate when you find the information on NUCT 

in the procedures and syllabus for FY2023.  

・The URL will be changed from NUCT. 

・TACT top page: https://tact.ac.thers.ac.jp/ 

・Please refer to TACT Help Center for other information on the transition 

from NUCT to TACT. 

 

TACT Help Center 

https://tact-help.ac.thers.ac.jp/ 
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